
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 5:59:31 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 2:24 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Tarah Roberts

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We pay way too much for our Hydro. We soon won't be able to afford to keep our lights on. We have made our
home as energy-efficient as much as we can.
The delivery fee is sometimes as mush as our usage. Please don't keep increasing the rates.

-- Attachment --




